
 

 
 
 
 

Parent Survey 
It has been over 7 months since we sent out our last Parent Survey so we would like to take this opportunity to ask you all 
to complete the following survey to help us with our school development and to further engage with our parents and 
community. Your opinions really matter to us, so please take the time to fill in this survey. We will share the results with 
you as we did for the last survey as well as any themes that arise. We would like the survey to be completed by 9am on 
Friday 13th January so that we can collate the information.  
The survey can be found here. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers 
I hope that you have all had a lovely break over Christmas? Last week was a great week that  
was kicked off by an amazing INSET day for the Devoran team with a focus on Outdoor  
Learning. We braved the weather (and got very wet), and thought about how we can take the 
children outside across all learning and make the most of our beautiful grounds. As a result of 
this training, it is likely that teachers will be taking the children outside on any given day…  
with this in mind, please make sure that your child comes into school with a suitable coat and 
maybe even a spare pair of socks / tights.  
We are also sending out our Parent Survey again so that we can gather more of your views,  
celebrate what we are doing well and also work on any themes that present themselves. Your 
views really matter and we would be extremely grateful if you could take the time to fill in the 
short survey below. Thank you in advance!  
Best wishes 

Miss Lock 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

9 January 2023 

National Rotary Young Writer Competition 2022/23 
We have been invited to take part in an exciting  
writing competition being organised by the Rotary  
Club of Truro Boscawen.  
The theme this year is ‘PEACE’ - a topical one, but a 
 subject also open to many approaches. 
● Judges - appointed by Rotary - will look for  
imagination and creativity. They will consider 
the relevance to the theme, the ability to engage interest and to be consistent in the power of argument. 
● Students are invited to submit their entries, which may be fiction or factual, prose or poetry, handwritten or typed. 
Entries shall be a maximum of 550 words for prose or 40 lines for poetry entries, and must be legible. Pictures or drawings 
should not be included. 
 
Who can take part? 
The competition is open to all school and college communities (including students that are home educated) and other 
young peoples’ community organisations, for example Scouts and Girl Guides. 
 
The competition is in three age groups (Ages as at 31 August 2022) 
Junior: up to and including 10 years old. 
Intermediate: 11 to 13 years old. 
Senior: 14 to 17 years old. 
The closing date for entries is 27 January. We would love for as many children from Devoran to enter as possible. We have 
included the details and entry form on our website and we can also print these off for anyone who would like a copy.  
If you do submit an entry, please do let the school know so we can keep a track of how many children enter!  

Happy creative writing everyone 😊  

Staff News Our congratulations go out to Mr Tilley and his partner for the birth of their baby boy over the 
Christmas break. Welcome to the world little one!  
It  
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScnxR4FzdwgfS0LAiMAiX8lkP_hT-O42SWac0sq7OvK9IQnZA/viewform?usp=sf_link
http://www.devoran.cornwall.sch.uk/web/phonics_reading_spelling_and_writing/312693


 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Head Lice in Years 1, 2 and 3. 
Please take time this week to comb through your child’s hair and get rid of any head lice and eggs  
that you may see. More information can be found on treating head lice via the following website: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/ 
This is a good opportunity to remind parents that all hair sitting at or below shoulder length should be tied back.  

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/head-lice-and-nits/

